HB 5137 - Vote Yes

Support Letter

House Committee on State Government & Elections
State House

March 18, 2025

Dear Members of the House Committee on State Government & Elections,

{ am writing to express my support for HB 5137, which mandates that the state board of
elections verify the citizenship status of all voters. Ensuring that only eligible citizens are
participating in elections is crucial for maintaining the integrity of our democratic process. |
believe this bill will help uphold the fairness and legitimacy of our elections.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Respectfully,
Pyara Meyer

Concerned Citizen



